
To whom it may concern, 
 
I am writing today to speak the impact House Bill 2020 could have on the economy of Eastern Oregon. 
While I do believe the care of our planet to be of upmost importance, I also realize the fragile economy 
of my area (Ontario, Oregon). Please listen to our community leaders and their concerns about the 
impact of House Bill 2020.  
 
Life here in Eastern Oregon is very different than Western Oregon. Living on the border, where 
businesses can easily transfer to, makes our situation even more fragile. Please make allowances for our 
county when considering this bill.  
 
Thank you, 
 
Tammy Vogt 

Pastor 
Origins Faith Community 

 


